FLOYD COUNTY
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

The Floyd County Commissioners Court will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2025-2026 Floyd County Budget.

“This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $167,485.00, and of that amount $3,080.00 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.” 

The hearing will be held on Monday, August 18, 2025 at 8:30 AM.  The hearing will be held in the Floyd County Courthouse Room 106 {County Courtroom} located at 105 South Main Street in Floydada, TX 79235.

This notice is published/displayed in compliance with Texas Local Government Code § 111.0075 & 111.003(b)

